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IRAQ HAILS HUNGARIAN COMPANIES' PARTICIPATION IN DEVELOPMENT ROAD PROJECT

- 08.06.2023

Iraqi News (7 June 2023)

Amr Salem

 

The Iraqi Prime Minister, Mohammed Shia Al-Sudani, expressed appreciation for receiving requests 
from Hungarian companies to take part in the Development Road strategic project, the Iraqi News 
Agency (INA) reported.

A statement issued by the Prime Ministers press office illustrated that Al-Sudani met on 
Wednesday with the Hungarian Ambassador to Iraq, Atilla Tar, where they discussed bilateral ties 
between Iraq and Hungary.

The Iraqi Prime Minister welcomed the Hungarian Ambassadors request that Hungarian companies 
participate in the Development Road project due to their reputation and experience, in addition to 
benefiting from the investment opportunities the project provides, according to the statement.
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